
 

Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

Friday 31st March  
 
We can hardly believe it is the end of the Spring term! We are so proud of how hard the children have worked this 
term – they have all demonstrated our school values with respect. 
 
We are so unbelievably proud of how well the children did in our production of Moana! They worked so hard to 
learn their lines and the songs, which they delivered with fantastic confidence! 
 
Just a reminder, we have a parent meeting all about our residential on Tuesday 18th April at 3:30pm in the PAC. This 
is an opportunity for you all to come and ask us any questions you have about the trip, and to hear more information 
about it. 
 
Just a reminder that school will commence back for summer term on Monday 17th April. We look forward to seeing 
you all then! 
 
Congratulations to the children who have received golden leaves this week: 
Zach W - For showing incredible resilience and bravery in his performance of Moana 
Carys P - For singing your heart out in our production of Moana 
Olivia M - For being an amazing Moana for Nightingales with excellent expression and actions! 
Isabella C - For working hard to learn her lines and cues in Moana. 
Immie J - For your great focus during rehearsals and which resulted in a great performance. 
Felicity L - For your fantastic performance and concentration during all of our rehearsals and performances. 
Year 4 - To our absolute superstars! We are SO impressed by how hard you have all worked to deliver 3 amazing 
performances! The delivery of your lines and all of your singing was absolutely fantastic! We are so proud of every 
single one of you. 
 
We are very proud of you all! 
 
Finally, if you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact your class teacher on the emails 
below: 
 
Nightingales: Miss Hines lhines@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 
Kingfishers: Miss Piercy kpiercy@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 
Woodpeckers: Mrs Pippin kpippin@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk  
 
Wishing you a restful break, 
 
The Year 4 Team 
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